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Grand Knight’s Corner 

Dear Brother Knights, 
 
I realize this newsletter is being published a little 

earlier than I usually do, but I will be traveling over the 
next couple of weeks and want to make sure I get this in-
formation out in advance. 

 
I want to thank those who came out to participate 

in our first Annual Chili and Chowder Cook-Off.  It was a 
fun event with some really tasty submissions!  In the Chili 
category, first place went to:  Michael Bourgoin, second to:  
Gerry Henault, and third to:  Stephanie Michaud.  For the 
Chowder category, first place went to:  Stephanie Michaud, 
second to:  Diane and Christ Toto, and third to:  Lena Gali-
peau.  Congrats to all and well done!  We hope to see you 
and many more next fall. 

 
Thanks also to those Knights who participated in 

the Rosary Procession in Lisbon Falls.  In spite of the 
cloudy weather (the rain did stay away), it was a beautiful 
event to celebrate the feast day of Our Lady of the Rosary.  
A special thanks to Father Raja for initiating the event. 

 
We also had a very successful Bean & Casserole 

Supper to start off our regular season.  I appreciate your 
support and hope you will join us again on November 4th.  
I will be calling around for casserole and dessert donations.  
If you can supply either of them, please feel free to call me 
anytime.  My number is on the back of this newsletter. 

 
Also in November is our annual benefit Thanksgiv-

ing Dinner.  This year it will be on November 12 at noon at 
the Maxwell-Gill Hall. We will be preparing the food and 
the hall on Saturday, November 11 at 8 AM and would 
welcome any help you can provide (bring your knives and 
vegetable peelers!).  

 
Our monthly rosary will be at Holy Family on 

Wednesday, November 1st at 6 PM.  Come pray with us on 
All Souls Day. 

 
It is Cash Calendar time and I have 20 of them to 

sell.  Proceeds go to the operational costs of the Maine 
State Council.  $10 each—and lots of chances to win!  See 
me if you want to buy and / or sell some. 

 

Our November Council Meeting will be on its reg-
ularly scheduled date and time—Monday, November 6 at 
6:30 PM at Our Lady of the Rosary.  I hope you can join 
us. 

 
Lastly, at the end of October on the 28th, the 

Prince of Peace Men’s Group is hosting special guest 
speaker Devin Schadt who will be headlining a Men’s Re-
treat at Holy Trinity.  There are more details and to register, 
visit here:https://princeofpeace.me/mens-retreat .  Also, 
please note the the Knights of Columbus of the Prince of 
Peace Parish are helping to serve food for the morning and 
afternoon breaks as well as lunch.  I am looking for volun-
teers to help me in that effort.  Please call or e-mail me if 
you can help. 

   
Yours in Christ  
Robert Michaud—Grand Knight 
gk@sabattuskofc.org 
 

Upcoming Activities and Council Needs: 

 Nov. 1—Rosary—HF - 6 PM 

 Nov. 4—Bean Supper—Maxwell-Gill Hall—4:30  

 Nov. 6—Council Meeting—OLR—6:30PM 

 Nov. 12—Thanksgiving Dinner—Maxwell-Gill—
noon 

 
Prayer Corner 
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To the Queen of the Most Holy Rosary 
 
FOR THE SOULS IN PURGATORY 

O Lord, who art ever merciful and bounteous with Thy 
gifts, look down upon the suffering souls in purgatory. 
Remember not their offenses and negligences, but be 
mindful of Thy loving mercy, which is from all eterni-
ty. Cleanse them of their sins and fulfill their ardent 
desires that they may be made worthy to behold Thee 
face to face in Thy glory. May they soon be united 
with Thee and hear those blessed words which will call 
them to their heavenly home: "Come, blessed of My 
Father, take possession of the kingdom prepared for 
you from the foundation of the world."  

 

Upcoming Degrees 

 TBD 

 
Birthdays This Month 

Dan Bouffard 
Keith Evans 
 

Knights of the Month 

Dan Bouffard—for his tireless work as our Fi-
nancial Secretary and support of all Knight func-
tions, especially leading our annual Tootsie Roll 
Drive 

 

Family of the Month 

Dave and Debra Devoe—for their continued sup-
port of the church and our Council activities and for 
the family example. 

 

Insurance Agent:   

 Bill Wiess—(207) 691-0867 
 william.weiss@kofc.org 

Photos:  (left) Rosary Procession, and (right) Chili & 
Chowder  Cook-Off 
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The following companies have donated generously to our Scholarship and Church Funds 

 

946 Center St., Auburn, ME
(207) 784-3503

www.emersonchevy.com

Your sponsorship of this newsletter direct-
ly benefits our Scholarship Fund!  To re-
serve a spot here, contact:  Robert 
Michaud—gk@sabattuskofc.org  
 
Thank you to all of our sponsors for your 
continued support! 
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